Country and Marine Parks Board to meet
next Tuesday

The following is issued on behalf of the Country and Marine Parks Board:

The Country and Marine Parks Board will meet next Tuesday (April 30) and
members of the public are welcome to attend as observers. Major items for
discussion include:

e MacLehose Trail 40th Anniversary Celebration Programme; and
e Progress of Hoi Ha Wan Marine Park Visitor Centre.

The meeting will be held in Room 701, 7/F, Cheung Sha Wan Government
Offices, 303 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Kowloon, at 2.30pm.

Members of the public interested in observing the meeting should contact
the board secretary at 2150 6697 for seat reservation. Attendance will be
accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.
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